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MINUTES OF THE AGM AFTER SKIING 23RDNOVEMBER 2007

Committee




President
John Makonnen




Chairman
Graham Weir 




Secretary
Timothy Owens




Treasurer
Nigel Hilliard




Coach

Simon Everitt

Apologies

None Received

Minutes of the AGM

Acceptance of the minutes of the AGM from 24th Nov 2006 proposed by Simon Everitt

And seconded by Graham Weir.

Prizegiving 

Medals awarded by Simon Everitt for the race preceding the AGM

Nomination of Officers

All officers where happy to continue in their posts

Treasurer’s Report

Was distributed by Nigel Hilliard, the income and expenditure was discussed based on the current membership and current fees, it was agreed to keep subs at the same level. Total membership last year was 31 members. We had a balance of £714 pounds in the clubs funds. Accounts were proposed by Timothy Owens and seconded by John Lewington.

Timing Equipment Discussion

Following on from last years discussion on timing gear, we agreed to purchase the radio for the bottom of them slope, and it was decided Nigel would purchase as soon as practical.

Coach’s Report

Simon Everitt provided a report on the skiing  training and welcomed new members. 

Other Business

The Tignes trip being successful in August 2007 , was proposed to be run again in 2008

and venues are being looked into, more info to follow. A winter trip was also discussed 

more info to follow.

Lucy proposed to smarten up the notice board to attract new members

It was suggested that we have a press officer to boost the profile of the club,

John Lewington agreed to take on the role.

Meeting closed at 9pm after Wine and Nibbles.


